
From: Alison Herrick <herrick.alison@gmail.com>  
Sent: Wednesday, April 28, 2021 2:05 PM 
To: Barrett, Jon <JBarrett@a2gov.org> 
Cc: Justin <justintherrick@gmail.com> 
Subject: Breezeway in ZBA (Vinewood Blvd - Lancaster/Schmaltz) 
 

 
Jon, 
 
I write this note in support of my neighbors Blake Lancaster and Jodi Schmaltz who are appearing before 
the ZBA. I live directly across the street - attached is my view of their home that I see 
everyday.  Updating the facade on the front of the enclosure only makes their property and the 
neighborhood nicer.  I strongly favor their application and request that the city grant it. 
 
Thank you for taking the time to review this message.  
 
 
Best,  
Alison Herrick  
 

 

--  
Alison Herrick 

 This message was sent from outside of the City of Ann Arbor. Please do not click links, open attachments, or 

follow directions unless you recognize the source of this email and know the content is safe.  
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Financial Controller 
Watershed Hospitality, LLC 
 

 
 


